
 

 

 

3 October 2024 

 

Dear Editorial Committee, 

 

On behalf of all the co-authors of this work and myself, we would like to sincerely 
thank you for the thorough review process. We have  also made the minor editorial 
changes that were suggested. Additionally, we deeply appreciate seeing our work 
virtually accepted in such an excellent and prestigious journal. 

 

Kind regards, 
Ignacio Peralta-Maraver 

 


